
Sara Almas 

From: 
Sent: 

. To: 
Subject: 

Sandra Cooper, Mayor 

Town of Collingwood 
P.O. Box 157, 97 Hurontario Street 
Collingwood, Ontario 
L9Y 3Z5 

Phone: (705) 445-8451 
Fax : (705) 445-2448 
Email : scooper@collingwood.ca 

From: Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca) 
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2011 7 :58 PM 
To: Sandra Cooper 
Subject: Fw: Conversation 

Let's chat first. 
Cheers, 
Paul 

Sincerley, 
· Hon. Paul Bonwick P.C. 
-Sent from my Blackberry. 

-----Original Message-----
From: "Brian Bentz" <brian.bentz@powerstream.ca> 
Date: Thu, 19 May 201119:42:43 
To: <paulbonwick@compenso.ca> 
Subject: Re: Conversation 

Paul, 
Mayor Lehman's cell phone number is 

Thanks 

Brian 

Sent from my iPhone 

On May 19, 2011, at 2:23 PM, "Paul Bonwick" <paulbonwick@compenso.ca> wrote: 

>Brian: Thanks for the quick response. 
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>As you can see by the letter I drafted I wrote it with the thought of public disclosure if ever required. 
>Please provide a phone number for Mayor Cooper to call Mayor Lehman. 
>Thanks, 
>Paul 
> ------Original Message-----­
> From: Brian Bentz 

>To : Paul Bonwick 
> Subject: Re: Conversation 
>Sent: May 19, 2011 2:10 PM 

> 
>Hi Paul, 

>I spoke with Mayor Lehman and he is agreeable to receiving a call from Mayor Cooper. 
> 

>Thanks Paul. 
> 
>Sent from my iPhone 
> 
>On May 19, 2011, at 12:52 PM, "Paul Bonwick" <paulbonwick@compenso.ca> wrote : 
> 
>>Hi Brian: 
»Mayor Cooper called this morning and offered to call Mayor Lehman if he is still would like that to take place. 

»I am available if you wish to call me at some point this afternoon. 
>>Regards, 
>>Paul 
» Sincerley, 
»Hon. Paul Bonwick P.C. 
»-Sent from my Blackberry. 
> 
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>Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), 
are confidential, and may be privi leged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this 

message and any attachments from your system. Thank you. 
I 

> 
> 
> Sincerley, 
>Hon. Paul Bonwick P.C. 
> -Sent from my Blackberry. 
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